
Clenchwarton Primary School 
Newsletter – 12th September 2019 

Hello everyone, 
 
A very warm welcome back.  We hope you all had a fabu-
lous summer break and we look forward to another busy 
term ahead. 
 
We welcome all our Reception children and parents, who 
have joined us and look forward to a long, happy and pro-
ductive partnership with you and your child. 
 
Please remember we value your input and appreciate be-
ing told of any circumstances which may be affecting your 
child at school. For any changes to contact information, 
medical needs etc please contact the office. 
 
If you have any concerns, please make an appointment with your child’s class 
teacher or the head teacher.  We will keep you informed of your child’s progress 
or any other incidents which happen in school. 
 

The Scholastic Book Fair will once again be in the school hall from Monday 16th 

September 2019 to Friday 20th September 2019.  Offering a great selection 

of the very best books to inspire and entertain young children, so if you would like 

to come along  and have a look  it could be a good opportunity to bag a bargain!  

Please kindly note that ICT Club finishes at 4pm on a Wednesday and not 4.15pm as previously stated.  Apologies for 
any inconvenience.  Clubs can be paid on ParentPay.   
 
Registration is at 8.50amn prompt. Please ensure that your child is in school before this time, but not earlier than 
8.40am as no supervision is provided, together with all their P.E./Swimming kit and appropriate outdoor clothing (all 
named please).  If your child is ill, please telephone or leave a message for the school office.  Thank you. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Ms J Borley 
(Executive Headteacher) 

www.clenchwarton.norfolk.sch.uk 
Governors email address:   chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

Attendance                                          

 Reception:    98.81%  

 Year 1:    94.25% 

 Year 2:    96.55%  

 Year 3:   96.55% 

 Year 4:   96.67%  

 Year 5:   97.22% 

 Year 6:   99.28% 

Congratulations to Year 6. 

Staffing update  

It is with delight for that we welcome new members of 

staff at Clenchwarton:- 

Miss Webb—Year 5 Teacher 

Mrs Hurn—T/A & MSA 

Miss Rudland—TA  

Mrs Pepper—TA & MSA 

 



P.T.A. 

 

 

Hello everyone, 

 
We would like to say a big Thank you to everyone that has 
supported the PTA events throughout this year and also thank 
you to everyone for all the donations that have been so gener-
ously given to us for our events. 
 
Our next meeting will be in October – New members are al-
ways welcome to join. 
 
Uniform orders  

Please could you ensure that cheques are made payable 

to ‘Clenchwarton Parent Teacher Association’.  Please 

make sure that cash payments are for the exact amount.   

Next date is Wednesday 2nd October;  

Thank you again for all your support. 

 

Rachel Ballantyne  
(PTA Chair)  

Lost Property—The lost property bins 
can be found on the KS2 playground and 
in the KS1 area.  Please check these for 
any is placed items. Please kindly ensure 
that all items of clothing are clearly la-
belled. Thanks. 

School Council/Ambassadors 
 
More details to follow. 
 

ParentPay Lunches 

Please book school lunches via ParentPay before midnight on a Sunday.  Thank you. 

Please make any outstanding payments on ParentPay ASAP.  

Thank you. 

Please note that the West Norfolk Academies Trust 

school calendar for 2019/2020 can be located from the 

school’s website.  

SENCO 
 
Mrs White can 
usually be found 
at Clenchwarton 
on a Thursday. 
 

Lunchtime Co 

Please see the school website for the 

menu.  Bookings via ParentPay. 

Thank you. 

Piano lessons 

We currently have some spaces for one to one 

piano lessons at Clenchwarton.  If your child is 

interested, please see the office.  Thank you. 

 

 

If you should change your contact details, 

such as your address or telephone numbers, 

please inform the school immediately so that 

we are able to get in touch with you if there is 

an emergency. Similarly, if you start work or 

change your job please notify us of your up-

to-date details, as we may need to contact 

Swimming Lessons  

Monday  —  Year 1  

Tuesday  — Year 4 & Year 3 

Wednesday  —  Year 2  

Thursday  —  Year 6 & Year 5 

 



Diary Dates 
*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change. 

Diary dates are also located on the school website. 

 
 After Schools Clubs 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Wednesday 4th September 2019 School opens as usual. 

Monday 16th to Friday 20th September 2019 Book Fair—8.30—8.50am and 3.15pm until 3.40pm.  Your support is much 
appreciated. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 23rd September 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 

After school ‘Bake Sale’ on KS2 playground from 3.15pm.  Cake donations 
very welcome.  All donations will go to Tapping House.   

Thursday 17th October 2019 School breaks up as usual time. 

Monday 28th October 2019 School opens as usual. 

Friday 20th December 2019` School breaks up for Christmas. 

Monday 6th January 2019 School opens as usual. 

Monday—Badminton 

Monday - Gardening Club  

 

3.15pm until 4.15pm - Hall - Janis Baker - Full 
3.15pm until 4pm - Mrs Calaby - Full 

Tuesday - High 5 Netball  

Tuesday - First Steps Netball   

Tuesday - Board Games  

3.15pm -until 4.15pm - Fiona - £12.50 - 2 spaces available  
3.15pm -until 4.15pm - Fiona - £12.50 - spaces still available 
3.15pm until 4.15pm - Mrs Ward - Free – 2 spaces available 

Wednesday - ICT Club 

Wednesday - Gymnastics Club  

3.15pm until 4pm - Mrs Bloodworth - £26.50 - 4 spaces available 

3.15pm until 4.15pm - Premier Sports - See Premier Sports site/pay direct - 
spaces available. 

Thursday - Book Club  
Thursday - Multi-sports  

3.15pm until 4.15pm - Mrs Burgess & Mrs Bloodworth - 3 spaces available 

3.15pm until 4.15pm - Sam Loomes - spaces available 

Friday - KS1 Football Club  

Friday - KS2 Football Club  

Friday - Archery 

3.15pm until 4.15pm - Sam Loomes - £33.00 - spaces available 

3.15pm until 4.15pm - Sam Loomes - £33.00 - spaces available 

3.15pm until 4.15pm - Premier Sports - See Premier Sports site/pay direct 

Morning Club   

We currently have spaces for the morning club which runs everyday in the hall from 7.40 am-8.40 am @ £2 per session. If you would 

like your child to take part. Please email icscoachingsl@gmail.com or telephone 07876141107.  If your child is not attending an after-

noon club for any reason, please inform the school office with the reason.   Thank you. 



 

 




